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Morice Town Primary Nursery 

Contact Tracing over the holiday 

 

Christmas Show 

 

Thank you  

 

Uniform/shoes/earrings 

 

 

Term Dates                                                              
 
21st December 2020 – 04th January 2021 Christmas Break  
      
Dates for your calendar 
 
Please check our Website for up to date calendar 
information www.moricetownprimary.co.uk  
Follow us on twitter @MoriceTownPS 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
We still have places available in our 

wonderful nursery for 3 & 4 year olds. 
Please contact the school office for more 
information.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we approach the end of term, I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you all for your continued support 

through this tricky term. You have all positively engaged in 

the changes we have had to make. You have also, once 

again, been so kind in supporting a number of national and 

local causes: Children in Need, the Alzheimer’s Society and 

the local Salvation Army Food  

 

 

 

 

Bank, which I know will make many people’s Christmases a 

better one. Captain Toby from the Salvation Army has been 

overwhelmed with your generosity.  

 

On behalf of all the staff and governors, I 

would like to wish you all a very Happy 

Christmas and New Year and see you all on 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 
 
 
 
This year’s show has now gone online. It was a great shame 

that you could not be there in person but the children have 

risen to the challenge admirably. The video is unlisted and 

cannot be found through a search of YouTube. You can find 

the link on the Newsletter which was emailed to parents. I 

hope you enjoy the children’s contributions and you are 

welcome to share it with your families. Please do not publish 

the link on any social media. 

 

 

 

 
Please read the attached letter carefully. We have been asked 

to continue to support NHS Track and Trace up until and 

including Christmas Eve. If your child becomes unwell with 

Covid symptoms during the first 6 days of the holiday, please 

ring the usual school number 567609. This line will be 

monitored between 9-11am daily, but leave a message if your 

call is not answered. Please be aware that should it be 

necessary to get in touch with families who have been in 

contact with a pupil who has tested positive, the school will 

send out an email informing those families.  

Should your child develop symptoms after Christmas or has to 
go into self-isolation and will not be returning after the 

holiday, please inform us in the usual way by leaving a 

message on the answer phone. 

 

 

 

 

We have noticed that several children are not wearing the 

correct uniform or shoes. Please ensure your child starts the 

new school term with the correct uniform. We would also like  

to remind you that any earrings worn should be plain studs. 

Thank you for your support with this. 
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Devon & Cornwall Food Action  

Reading Books 

 
 
 
Surplus food boxes delivered to your doorstep 
Fresh, Frozen and Perishable items 
£10 Support Fee 
Additional Fresh Fruit & Veg box 
£5 Support Fee 
 
Call: 01752 651800 
Email: info@devonandcornwallfoodaction.orgVisit 
Facebook.com/thedevonandcornwallfoodassociation 
 
 
 
 
Please return any old read, write, inc books from last year 

that you may have at home.  
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